
Dear Commissioner, 

 

  

 

I have attached documents in relation to a complaint I made to GSOC Ref  

 

  

 

The reason I am submitting this for your consideration is to demonstrate how weak and 

ineffective GSOC are and were not prepared to follow up on my legitimate complaint. 

 

  

 

The decision to discontinue the investigation in my opinion was disgraceful and made a laugh of 

the system. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

Kind regards, 

 

  

 

  
 



 

Dear Commission, 

 

  

 

I wish to make a submission to the commission in relation to a conflict of interest or potential 

bias in relation to court hearings in many towns , if not every town in Ireland on a weekly 

basis. 

 

  

 

It concerns the prosecuting Gardai, Solicitors and the Judge all sitting around the same table 

enjoying lunch and having a very cosy time. 

 

  

 

I have seen this in many towns all over Ireland and it is a practice that I believe should be 

outlawed.  I am conscious that everybody is entitled to have a lunch but how would it look if 

the presiding  Judge was having lunch with a defendant in a criminal case. 

 

How can the system be independent with this type of behaviour going on.  Our court system 

states that, not only must justice be done but justice must be seen to be done. 

 

  

 

Kind regards, 

 

  

 

 




